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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back and Happy New Year! 
It has been great to welcome the children back this term. They have settled back in so well after the Christ-
mas holiday.  
 
Foxlease Payments 
This year’s Foxlease trip has been added to Parentpay so you can make instalment payments or pay for the 
whole trip. Did you know that parents of children in Years 3 - 5 can also start making payments to spread the 
cost? You can - check it out! 
 
Come Dine with Your Child/ren 
From Monday 20th - Friday 24th January, parents are invited to book a lunch and eat with their child if they 
would like to. This will give you an opportunity to sample the food prepared by our kitchen team and to see 
how the lunch hall works. Please see Pam if you are interested. There will be a maximum of 10 parents per  
day. Please note that while parents and carers are welcome in the lunch hall, you should leave when your 
child finishes their lunch.  
 
Challenge Partners Quality Assurance Review 22nd - 24th January 
Next week we will have our annual review from Challenge Partners. This means an external reviewer along 
with two senior leaders from other schools will work with our staff to assess the quality of our provision. We 
actively seek this challenge and of course I will share the report once it has been shared with school staff. 
 
Year 6 Breakfast Club 
This year we are running a Breakfast Club just for Y6 children. It will run in the Children’s Kitchen (off the 
main hall) each morning and any children in Y6 are welcome to attend. We understand that children really 
need to have had a good breakfast to set them up for the day - and to maximise their learning. Please encour-
age your child to attend.  
 
Phonic Bugs 
Children in Oak and Ash classes will soon have access to some new reading books. These books are colour 
banded (as most of our scheme books are) but they are also linked to the phonics which your children are 
being taught. Most of the books are in traditional format but there will also be titles available in online ver-
sions. Kate B and Issie will host a coffee morning soon to let you know more about how things will work. 
We are looking to boost our reading standards even further by linking the books to phonics. 
 
The staff and I look forward to working with you  this term. 
 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
James Humphries 
 
Headteacher 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday to all those children who 
have a birthday in January!! 

 
Poppy   Kaius   Zarah   Hal 
Tess    Gabriel  Thomas   
Lana    Lily-Rose George  Isabel 
Maxim   Brodan  John   Suzi  
Lola-Rose  Martha  Ilyas   Jibran  
Frida      

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Do you know a girl aged 5-18 who loves fun, adventure and making new 
friends? Girlguiding could be for her! 
 
Girlguiding (Rainbows, Brownies, Guides and Rangers) units in Gospel Oak  
and Kentish Town have spaces! We learn new skills, help in our community, 
enjoy nature, go on camps/ holidays and much more! 
 
Our units are run by volunteers, meet on weekday evenings, with some weekend activities- as a volunteer run or-
ganisation the cost of activities is very reasonable! 
 
To find out more, visit: https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/ or contact guides7thstpancras@live.co.uk 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Tash 
 
St Pancras Girlguiding Leader 
 

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/


 

Foxlease 2020 

 
 

Many thanks to those of you who have paid in full or have started to pay in instal-
ments! 
 
The trip to Foxlease is in the week of the 15

th
 - 19

th
 June and we hope to take all 

year 6 children on the trip. The cost for the week is £375 or £225 if your child is/ 
has ever been entitled to Free School Meals. 
 
We fundraise by: 
 
 Hosting a Foxlease fundraising tea in the summer term; 
 Asking The Friends for support; 
 Writing a bid to the Philological Foundation. 
 
You can help us by: 
 Checking on Parentpay and making a full payment; 
 Making a part payment payment. 
    
 
The school makes no profit from this trip – we ALWAYS subsidise the cost. The 
trip is very special and is an experience your child will never forget. 
 

Did you know that Yrs 3-5 are also set up on Parentpay 
so you can begin to make payments and spread the 
cost? 
 
 



 


